
 

February 20, 2015 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Jeff King, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Judiciary 

Statehouse, Room 341-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator King: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 195 by Senate Committee on Judiciary 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 195 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 195 would amend the Kansas family law code relating to child support enforcement.  

The bill would clarify that the reporting of support arrearages to consumer credit reporting 

agencies would be done pursuant to rules and regulations adopted by the Secretary of the 

Department for Children and Families (DCF).  The bill would also extend the effective date for 

changes in rules and regulations regarding the distribution of support payments from July 1, 

2015 to July 1, 2020. 

 

 DCF states that passage of SB 195 would have no fiscal effect.  The Office of Judicial 

Administration states that the bill would not affect Judicial Branch expenditures. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

cc: Jackie Aubert, Children & Families 

 Mary Rinehart, Judiciary  


